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Minutes	from	the	Board	of	Directors	Meeting	of	Juneau	Trail	and	Road	Runners	(JTRR)	
Saturday,	May	29th,	2020	via	Zoom	virtual	platform.	Convened	at	9:03	AM.	

	
In	attendance:	Co-Presidents	Keith	Levy	and	Dan	Robinson,	Treasurer	Kym	Mauseth,	Secretary	Susan	
Cable,	Membership	Coordinator	David	Epstein,	Equipment	Manager	Dave	Thomson	and	NAOC	and	Race	
Results	Coordinator	Myron	Davis.	Not	in	attendance:	Race	Director	Coordinator	Paul	DeSloover.	

	
The	Aukeman	has	been	cancelled	for	2020,	along	with	many	prominent	races	around	the	country.	
Boston	Marathon	will	be	virtual	only.	Randy	Peterson	is	interested	in	reviving	the	Midsummer	10k	on	
the	date		
	
David	Epstein	motioned,	Dan	Robinson	seconded,	and	the	motion	was	carried	to	do	only	a	virtual	
Marathon	and	Half	this	year:	

1.		You	can	defer	your	registration	for	2020	to	next	year's	event.	

2.		You	can	request	a	refund	of	your	registration	fee.		We	are	unable	to	refund	the	Race	Roster	
processing	fee.	

3.		The	2020	event	will	be	conducted	on	a	virtual	basis	and	you	may	run	your	race	this	way.	

We	will	meet	again	by	Zoom	at	9AM	on	Saturday,	June	13th	to	hammer	out	details.	David	Epstein	will	
draft	a	notice	for	the	media,	including	Juneau	Empire	and	KINY,	and	send	it	to	the	co-presidents	for	
review.	
	
Dan	mentioned	that	about	20	runners	have	not	yet	turned	in	times	for	the	Cameron	Clark	race.	Kym	said	
this	is	unusual	compared	to	the	previous	virtual	races.	Maybe	we	should	have	a	deadline	for	submission	
of	race	times.	
	
BOD	meeting	adjourned	at	9:38	AM.	

Minutes	submitted	by	Susan	Cable,	JTRR	Secretary.	
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